Public Administration Committee

From:

Brendan Mckeaig

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 1:21 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Yes to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I would like to make my views known to the Committee holding an inquiry into allowing recreational shooting in Western Australia.

As a WA resident, I am strongly support to recreational hunting of any animals, introduced or otherwise.

I am supporting it because hunting animals does reflect the values of our community in 2014.

Opening up WA to recreational shooting will lead to a great control method. Finally, I support recreational shooting as a 'solution' for 'management' of introduced species. Most importantly, there are no other, more humane and effective solutions available to address this issue. If population management of introduced species is necessary, it will be done professionally and humanely, by shooters.

Most Western Australians enjoy the outdoors and nature. There is so much damage done to it by these introduced animals how can you injoy it.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Sincerely,

Brendan Mckeaig